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(b) Carlisle District Local Plan 
 
The Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee on 2 February 2006 considered 
report LDS.06/06 on Monitoring of and Changes to the Forward Plan (Minute Reference 
OSM.004/06).  The Committee had resolved to inform the Infrastructure Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee of its concerns regarding the Local Plan and sought assurances 
that the Local Plan would meet the required timetable in an appropriate form and with 
the appropriate level of consultation. 
 
The Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee had also asked the Local Plans 
and Conservation Manager to report to the next meeting of this Committee 
demonstrating how the consultation on Carlisle Renaissance is integrated into the Local 
Plan Programme and confirming if the programme would still meet the statutory 
timetable.   
 
The Overview and Scrutiny Support Officer reminded Members that on 26 January 2006 
the Committee had considered report P.06/06 on the Local Development Scheme 
Timetable Update and an excerpt of the minutes from that meeting had been circulated 
to Members for ease of reference (Minute Reference IOS.15/06). 
 
The Chairman commented that the Management Committee could not have been aware 
that this Committee had already received that report and he apologised to the Local 
Plans and Conservation Manager. 
 
RESOLVED – That the Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee be advised that 
the Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee has already received a report on 
the Local Development Scheme Timetable. 
 


	EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE
	INFRASTRUCTURE OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE
	HELD ON 9 MARCH 2006
	IOS.26/06	REFERENCES FROM THE EXECUTIVE AND OVERVIEW

